
 Association for Homeschooling 

 Page 1 of 1  

FROM : Association for Homeschooling 
6 Arend Street, Amandelsig, Kuilsrivier 
CAPE TOWN, 7580 
Tel. (082) 907 9696 / Fax. (086) 657 7216 
Email : bouwe@tuisskolers.org 
Website : www.tuisskolers.org  
 
24 April 2012 
 

 
TO : Director-General 
Department of Higher Education and Training 
Private Bag X174 
PRETORIA, 0001 
Email: Diale.D@dhet.gov.za 
 
ATTENTION : Mr. D. Diale 
 
ICM : Call for Comments on the National Senior Certificate for Adults (NACSA) 
 
Dear mr. Diale 

Since its inception in 1992, the Association for Homeschooling represents the homeschooling community 
schooling in South Africa. 

The Association would like to thank the minister for the opportunity for commenting on the planned National 
Senior Certificate for Adults. 

We receive many calls from adults that cannot be accommodated in schools anymore, but need a matric in 
order to get access to tertiary education or get employment, and want to get a matric through home education. 
However since the introduction of the new matric, the cost of getting a matric through home education has 
become prohibitively expensive. 

The Association strongly supports the proposed National Certificate for Adults, because this will create 
opportunities for these adults to get tertiary education and contribute towards the economy. NACSA will give 
hope to many out of school young people and contribute towards resolving the unemployment in South Africa. 

The Association would like to encourage the Department of HET to implement NACSA as soon as possible 
and request the department to keep the Association updated on the progress on this very important 
endeavour. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Bouwe van der Eems 

 


